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Wind-in-the-Willows 


 February 8  

7:30 p.m.  
Ellicott Creek Fire Hall 
All Members Welcome 

• DEADLINE for the March  WITW 
is February 11  

 

• Minutes: Page 2 
• Boy Scout Fundraiser:  Page 3 
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• Classified:  Page 5 
• Snowflake Dinner Dance:  Page 6 
• Directory Info:  Page 7 

Willow Ridge Civic Association 

www.wrca.info  


    

           
  As of this writing, ticket sales for the Wine Tasting at 

Classics V are progressing well and the event promises to be a success. 

The proceeds will be used to fund programs such as scholarships for 

Willow Ridge residents and a donation will be made to the Playground 

Committee.  Your continued support is what makes these events possi-

ble and is greatly appreciated.  I’m also happy to report that membership 

is ahead of last year’s pace! 

 At January’s meeting it was brought to the Board's attention that 

several residents had their holiday decorations stolen or damaged.  As a 

result, it was suggested that a Neighborhood Watch Program be imple-

mented, which will be discussed at future meetings. In the meantime, 

please report any suspicious activity to the Amherst Police.   

 In closing, our next event is the Snowflake Dinner Dance on Sat-

urday, March 5.  Please join us and meet some of your neighbors! 

 Our next meeting is Tuesday, February 8 at 7:30pm at the Elli-

cott Creek Fire Hall.  Hope to see you there!   

  Sincerely,   
   

 














N

Join us for the 2nd Annual Willow Ridge  
Golf Tournament Fundraiser 
Date:  Sunday  June 5, 2011 
Location:  Glen Oaks Golf Course 
Time: 1pm tee off (shotgun start)  
 
 

open driving range, lunch dinner,  
beverages, prizes, raffles, 50/50 

 
 

$110 per golfer or $400 per foursome 
Great opportunity to advertise your business— 

be a hole sponsor!! 
Contact Matt Clemens  783-1451 

Dave Lovering 250-1575 
Space is limited so sign up today! 

All proceeds to benefit a new playground at  
Willow Ridge Elementary!!!! 

 
Member.  The WRCA Board urges all Willow Ridge residents 
to help and watch out for each other’s neighbors. 
Adjournment: 
With no further items on the agenda a motion was made by 
Karen Tyno and seconded by Patty Daddario to adjourn at 8:20 
PM. The next meeting is February 8, 2011 at the Ellicott Creek 
Fire Hall at 7:30 PM; all Willow Ridge residents are welcome. 
Respectfully submitted by Patrick Land, Secretary Pro—tem.  

WRCA  MEETING MINUTES    
January 11, 2011 

President Ed Goetz called the meeting to order at 7:36PM.  
In attendance were President Ed Goetz, Vice President 
Karen Tyno, Board Members, Pat Land, Patty Daddario, 
Mark Hammer, and Dawn Cwierly; excused was Treas-
urer Rick VonLangen. 
Community attendees included Cam Hill, Lynn Getzin, 
and Ben Procopio. 
Secretary’s Minutes: 
A motion was made by Patty Daddario to approve the sec-
retary minutes from the December meeting, Mark Ham-
mer seconded,  board approval followed. 
Treasurer’s Report:  
 Ed Goetz for Rick VonLangen reports $7455.00 income 
for December, with  expenses of $932.00 and an ending 
account balance of $10,728.00.  Pat Land made a motion 
to approve, seconded by Karen Tyno. Board approval was 
unanimous.  
Presidents Report: 
No correspondence was received by President Ed Goetz.   
Membership Report:  571  WRCA  2011 renewals have 
been received as of 1/11/11.  A motion was made by Pat 
Land and seconded by Karen Tyno to have membership 
director Lynn Getzin mail postcards to past members who 
have not renewed yet.  Lynn will also request Jack Baker 
to send out email reminders.  Lynn will start the 2012 
membership drive in October of 2011 so as to get a jump 
start and avoid holiday confusion. 
Old Business: 
"Willow Ridge Wine Tasting Night" is January 29, from 7 
- 10 PM.  Tickets are $25.00 per person. Proceeds will 
benefit the WRCA Scholarship fund and the Willow 
Ridge Playground fund. See the newsletter for more info.  
The "Snowflake Dinner Dance" is set for March 5th 2011 
at Classics.  The "Monte Carlo Night" plans are moving 
forward with a fall date to be set.  Event chairs Debbie 
Goetz and Paul Tyno will solicit volunteers to help with 
the events planning and structure. 
New Business:  Judges toured the neighborhood on Sun-
day December 12th. Twenty winners were picked and 
about ninety  honorable mentions.  
Committee Reports: 
The annual Willow Ridge Kids’ Easter Party will be April 
16 at Willow Ridge Elementary School.  The time is 12:30
-2:30 PM.  The board approved Patty Daddario’s request 
for neighborhood signs to advertise the party.  
Community Open Forum: 
A Willow Ridge resident expressed disappointment over 
the thefts of parts of a nativity set from their front lawn.  
The set had family sentimental value and it is hoped 
whomever has it will return the items.  Anyone with infor-
mation about this incident can contact any WRCA Board    

UFFALOUFFALO 

EHABEHAB 

ROUPROUP 

    Buffalo Rehab Group Physical Therapy, PC   

  
 

  
 
 
  

 
  
  

 “Rehab with Results for >20 years” 
…5 Greater Buffalo locations, including service to… 

  
    Tonawandas/ Wheatfield/                          Amherst/ Clarence/ 
 Grand Island/ Niagara Falls:                             Lockport: 

       213-0772                             568-1251 

www.buffalorehab.com 

  

  

~ specializing in orthopedic/ sports medicine/ vestibular care 
~ also offering: spinal decompression (at PT prices!!!) 
                        : aquatic rehabilitation 
~ call today for an appointment w/ or w/o MD referral 





Joseph R. 
Battaglia  
Licensed Real Estate Professional 

voice-mail: (716)743-
5610  
e-mail: 
 JoeHasHome4u@aol.com  

“Willow Ridge’s Hardest 
Working Realtor” 

CHIAVETTA’S SPRING BARBECUE 

SATURDAY, APRIL 9 

1PM—6PM 

(or until sold out) 

PARKING LOT NEXT TO CONVENIENT, 

WILLOW RIDGE, AMHERST 

 

$8.50/Dinner 

Includes Roll and Salads 

(Pre-sale tickets available to March 31)   

 

Call Grace at 691-5727 for more information. 

Or email inquiries to 

Troop173@roadrunner.com 

Pre-Sales  
Include FREE  
delivery within  

Willow Ridge area 







Sympathy 
 Friends and neighbors on Kaymar Drive 

extend our deepest sympathy to Maria DiVincenzo 
on the passing of her husband, Joe.  Our thoughts 

and prayers are with you and your family. 
 Friends and neighbors on Rockdale Drive 

extend their sincere sympathies to the Laubenstein 
family on the pre-Christmas passing of Pam’s 

mother, Valerie Loucks of Sodus, New York.  
May the sweet memories of your mother help ease 

your sadness. 
 Rockdale Drive unexpectedly lost one of 

its long time residents in the passing of Paul 
Fromm on October 23, 2010.  He and his wife, 

Clara Lou lived and raised their three children for 
over 40 years in their Rockdale Drive home. Many 

years ago, Paul was dubbed the “Grandfather of 
Rockdale” by Mike Moore in honor of his long 

residency.  Old neighbors and friends, along with 
new, extend their sincere sympathies to Clara Lou 

and the family, and although a bit late with this 
writing, want you to know that we will remember 

Paul. 
 Kate Opera of 130 Dalewood Drive, a 

longtime resident of Willow Ridge, passed away 
on December 16.  Her husband, Donald, subse-

quently passed away on December 22.  Friends 
and neighbors extend their sincere sympathy to 

Kate and Don’s children:  Kathleen, Jon, and 
Megan (Owen) Hondorf.  

 
Welcome 
 Randy and Heather Monterro, and their 
daughter Seaira, have moved into 686 Kaymar 

Drive.  They would like to thank everyone for 
making them feel so welcome.  The family is  ex-

cited to be here and they all are looking forward to 
warmer weather, meeting everyone, and enjoying 

bike path.   
 

 Congratulations 
 Lauren Malarkey, daughter of Chuck and 

Debbie of Rockdale Drive, married Chris Helm-
ing on October 2, 2010 at St. Leo the Great 

Church in Amherst.  The rainy weather on their 
wedding day did not detract from the beautiful 

celebration where all of Lauren’s siblings: Mi-
chael; Sheila and Rena  joyfully participated.  

Lauren and Chris are both alumnae of the Roch-
ester Institute of Technology where Lauren is em-

ployed.  The newlyweds are living in Rochester 
and congratulations to Chris who passed the New 

York State Bar Exam in July.  We wish the won-
derful couple many years of happiness!   

 Neighbors on Willow Green would like to 
congratulate Irwin and Lynn Tran at 54 Willow 

Green on the birth of their son, Ryan.  Ryan was 
born back on May 31, 2010 and is growing rap-

idly and doing very well.  Again, congratulations 
and we look forward to seeing Ryan outside in the 

neighborhood soon! 
 Congratulations to first time “Grandma,” 

Sonja Gozdecki of Rockdale Drive.  Daughter, 
Cheryl and son-in-law Greg Nowakowski of To-

nawanda, NY welcomed 8 lb. 4 oz. baby daugh-
ter, Adalyn Casey on January 16, 2011.  Adalyn 

is also blessed with a special guardian angel, her 
Grandpa Ron.  Our best wishes to all!   





To Submit Articles   
for the Wind-in-the-
Willows, submit to  
wiweditor@gmail.com and 
be sure to put witw in the 
subject box; or place 
signed articles in porch 
box at 221 North Brier 
Road.  The deadlines for 
each month are located in 
the left margin on the front 
page of the newsletter.  

Classified  
 Classified is a service provided for the use of  Willow Ridge 
Civic Association members free of charge.  Please print or type 
your ad on a full-sized sheet of paper.  Sign your ad (not the 
envelope) and include your address and phone number.  Clas-
sified is not to be used for business purposes.   Deliver to 221 
N. Brier and place in porch box, or email to wiwedi-
tor@gmail.com.    

 

For Sale 

Automobile:  2001 Pontiac Montana Extended Van.  8 pas-

senger seating.  Tan with beige interior.  67000 miles.  Very 

well taken care of/maintenance records are available.  Clean, 

runs great!  Kelly Blue Book value $5,700.  510-2498 

 

Furniture:  Oak coffee table with 2 oak old fashioned “ice 

box” end table with storage.  $75.00 all three pieces—good 

condition.  691-7087 



Your 2011 Directory will be delivered by  
Boy Scout Troop 173  on the weekend of 
March 19/20, 2011.  Please watch for them. 

Keith Sieman received the rank of Eagle Scout on November 15, 
2010.  Pictured are Keith, and proud parents Jane and Bob Sieman.  



 
WILLOW RIDGE ANNUAL  

 





 

            



 
 

BUSINESS CASUAL DRESS 

$70 A COUPLE FOR DINNER AND OPEN BAR 
$75 a couple for non-Willow Ridge residents 

 
Call brands of alcohol will be served 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TICKETS MUST BE PURCHASED  
BY February 27th 

 

For Info Call CAROL ZAFFRAM 716-913-4980 
mailto:Inknmore06@gmail.com 

Tickets can be picked up at 
INK-N-MORE, 11 Glenalby Road 

Or 

167 Parkhaven Dr 





Large prawns stuffed w/lump crab  
and topped with a mornay sauce 


Pan fried boneless chicken served  

with lemon wine sauce 


14oz slow roasted with its own juices 

 Arthritis Foundation Classes Offered 
When it comes to arthritis, even simple exer-
cise can help reduce pain and stiffness.  Winter 
is an especially important time to keep moving.  
Keep warm and mobile this season with the 
Arthritis Foundation Exercise Program.  Learn 
to exercise safely with seated and standing ex-
ercises designed to increase joint flexibility, 
range of motion and muscle strength.  Taught 
by certified instructor, these low cost classes 
are one hour long and include arthritis manage-
ment tips, along with breathing and relaxation 
techniques for pain management.  Buffalo Re-
hab Group, 8750 Transit Road, Suite 120 in 
East Amherst across from Spoth Farm Market, 
Wednesdays at 1:00, six classes January 19—
February 23.  Pre-registration is required:  Call 
568-1251.  Buffalo Rehab Group, 350 Green-
haven Terrace (near Niagara Falls Blvd. and 
the 290 intersection) in Tonawanda, Tuesdays 
at 1:45, six classes January 18—February 22.  
Pre-registration is required:  call 213-0772 



 

 

Information Regarding Directory Changes 
To All Residents of Willow Ridge— 
 The directory for 2011 is almost complete.  The following sections below do not have a block rep AND/OR a head 
reporter.   If you live in one of the listed sections and have a change of any sort, please contact me by phone 564-0913 or  
870-3412 (and leave a message) or email at  wnyo80@verizon.net.  If I receive an email from you, I will send you a confir-
mation that I received it within 48 hours.  If you do not get a confirmation, please call me at 564-0913 or drop off a note to 
80 Sweetwood North Drive.  (I will call you back either way to let you know I received your change - by email, phone, or 
note).  If I do not hear from you by February 12th, you’re listing will appear in the 2011 directory as it appears in the 2010 
directory.  My goal is to keep the contents of each year’s directory as accurate as possible.    

10-47 Parkhaven Dr. 
107-140 Amberwood Dr. 
173-487 Kaymar Dr. 
190-228 Kaymar Dr. 
717-749 Kaymar Dr. 
Elderwood Court 
Deepwood Court 
297-680 S. Ellicott Creek Rd.   
6-50 Rockdale Drive 
2-51 Dalewood Dr. 

91-129 Dalewood Dr. 
775-821 Edgewater Dr. 
880-933 Edgewater Dr. 
231-263 Denrose Dr. 
300-411 (even) Denrose Dr. 
155-179 Willow Green Dr. 
180-239 Willow Green Dr. 
88-112 Hubbardston Place  
296-336 Willow Ridge Drive 
74-104 Sweetwood Drive 

Also, if you are interested in becoming a block rep for one of these areas, please contact me. 
 
Thank you 
Jane Sieman, Directory Editor 
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